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BREDZ

Brede Bulletin

6" May 2022

Responsible — Inquisitive — Confident — Inspired - Respectful

Dear parents and carers,
Firstly, welcome to 2 new families, the Ransleys and the Hogans, who have joined us since
the start of term 5. Fraiser began the term in Owls, while Ava and Darcey joined this week in
Rabbits and Hedgehogs respectively. We are always pleased to invite new families to Brede
and to see our school community grow. Read on through the Bulletin to find our about school
visitor, Mr Peek who penned this for us:
The teachers are all brilliant in Brede,
And they always help students in need,
Their teaching’s the best,
And they never get stressed,
And in their hands, all can succeed.

And as a school leadership team, we couldn’t have put it better ourselves! We are so proud of
our team here and how they all work for the best of the children, always.
With this in mind, next week it is the Key Stage 2 SATs. While we want all of our Year 6 children
to do well, it is worth remembering that we can only ask the children to try their best, and no
additional pressure needs to be added. The results of these tests will not define who they are
and they should feel confident that these tests are just tests, and the children bring so much
more to our school community than how well they answer a question about English or Maths.
So this weekend all of the staff encourage the children to have fun, relax and remember to
come back happy and ready to do their best for themselves and their school on Monday
morning.
To all of our families - enjoy the weekend, and Year 6s - you have our very best wishes behind
you.

Mrs Elliott & Mrs Knock

Star of the Week

Congratulations to our stars of the week who have demonstrated our school-
wide focus of thinking of others.

Owils: Henry B for always being kind and helpful, and thinking of others.
Foxes: Finley L who has been very thoughtful all week. He has gone out of
his way to help others and be kind. Well done!

Rabbits: Cali D for thinking of others by making sure our new class member
has a friend and knows where everything is on her first week at Brede.
Hedgehogs: Lola E for always being kind and thinking of others —well done!

Readers of the Week

Congratulations to our readers of the week:

Owls: Evie P, Heidi J and Maci G

Foxes: Tommy F, Jashan J and Finley L

Rabbits:Jacob E, Poppy-Jayne M and Hollie K

Hedgehogs: Isabel M, Jules M and Albert D

Mini-Gaston and Gaston remain in Rabbits and Owls for the 3 week
running!

Reading Certificates

Certificates were handed out in assembly today to:

Frankie G (25), Queenie J (50), Isla B (100), Finn D (100), Mireya K-L
(100), Daisy S (100) and Poppy-Jayne M (150).
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Climbing Wall

After a few technical hitches following its installation, the children have finally
been able to start using the climbing wall this week. Each class has been
taking turns to have a go and there has been lots of fun had by all — a great
way to spend our Sports Funding!

Mr Peek’s Poetry Funtime

We are very pleased to share that we spent yesterday enjoying poetry. Tony
Peek, poet and former parent, began the day with an assembly which made
us all laugh and inspired us to write. Every class then had a workshop;
developing alliteration, personification and rhyme. Don’t forget to ask your
children to share their poems with you.

Movie Night — PG rating notification

On Friday 20" May, we will be turning the school hall into a cinema for the
evening! From 5pm-7pm, for a £1 donation we will be inviting the children
back to watch a film accompanied by some popcorn and a drink. The choice
of film is currently being voted on by the children (do speak to your child to
find out more about how we are doing this), with the options being:
Encanto

Luca

Inside Out

Zootropolis

We would like a few parents to help out so please let the office know if you
can join us.

Please note: All of these films have a PG rating — therefore by allowing your
child to attend you are giving your consent to watch a film of this rating. If
you have any questions about the appropriateness of the film then please
do speak to Mrs Elliott, or feel free to find out more here:
https://www.filmratings.com/

WILL YOU
FIND THE
GOLDEN

Parent Information

Chartwells Golden Ticket Promotion: From Thursday 5"
May until Thursday 26" May, Chartwells are running this
exciting competition to win a bubble fidget  >>>>>>>>>>
Our first winner was Vinnie T! Don’t forget to order food online
and to keep the balance of your account in credit.

TICKET?

Diary Dates
Tuesday 10.5.22

Y1 Multi-skills @ Northiam Parents to transport only
Mrs Bulgin will accompany

Whole school — parents

Friday 20.05.22 Movie Night @5:00-7:00pm

Fleischer visiting

welcome
Thursday 26.05.22 Jubilee Picnic from 12:30pm Parents welcome
Friday 27.05.22 INSET day — school closed Whole school
Wednesday 08.06.22 | GB Kickboxer Jessica Whole school

Jubilee Bank Holiday.

Thursday 07.07.22 Sports Day Whole school — parents
welcome

Wednesday 13.07.22 | Reserve Sports Day Whole school — parents
welcome

Thursday 21.07.22 INSET day — school closed Whole school

Friday 22.07.22 School closed in lieu of the Whole school
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Safeguarding

If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of
the staff below:

e Mrs Bulgin — Designated Safeguarding Lead

e Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock / Mrs Elliott - Deputy DSLs
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